
Visitors and guests of the Niagara Falls Culinary Institute can conveniently park in the city-
operated Rainbow Ramp, at the north end of NFCI.  

Entrances to the Rainbow Ramp are located on either 1st Street or Rainbow Boulevard near 
Niagara Street. Please note: the Rainbow Boulevard entrance is closed during the winter 
months.  

• Once inside the ramp, proceed up to the 3rd floor.
• On the 3rd floor head to the south end of the parking structure.
• There will be a door at the south end that will lead directly into NFCI. Once inside the 

building take either the elevator or the stairs to the 1st floor.
• Bring your parking ticket into the building to be validated. There is a $5 parking 

fee for all patrons attending a special event at the Niagara Falls Culinary Institute and 
for dining at Savor or La Patisserie. Parking tickets can be validated at the NFCI reception 
desk or at Savor Restaurant.

Parking at NFCI 


